

18/03/20

Dear Parent/Guardian

Due to recent Government guidance with regards to Coronavirus (COVID-19) the Academy is set to close from end of day Thursday 19th March 2020. We are unsure as to how long we will be unable to operate but expect that it will be at least until the start of Summer Term. Rest assured we will do everything we can to be open again soon and keep you updated.

We want to support our parents, teachers, students and families as much as possible and welcome your feedback as we go into a short period of change.

It comes at a difficult time for us as we begin work towards our Summer Shows but health and well-being has to come first. We are working with the staff to look at ways to offer classes and rehearsals online as a temporary measure so that we can move forward with choreography and singing at home. Further details about this will be communicated in due course.

When we are able to open again – hopefully in the not too distant future we will offer additional sessions to cover all of the missed hours. We therefore would appreciate it if all Direct Debits can remain in place and all invoices for the current term remain payable. This will help us as a small business to keep going and look after our fantastic staff over this worrying time who are all self-employed.

Our Summer Shows and Disney Perform in the Magic will continue as scheduled until we are able to assess the situation in the coming weeks – it is difficult to plan ahead with so much uncertainty in the world. One thing we do know is that we will perform soon and we will recover from this – whether it be in the Summer, Autumn or further ahead in the future and until then we will continue to have a positive outlook.

We send our good wishes to everyone in these testing times. Stay safe, strong and keep smiling!

The Nice Swan Academy Team